[image: cid:image001.png@01D1BBF1.5C51C430]
THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: June 1, 2016
CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958

STATEMENT FROM FIRST LADY CHIRLANE MCCRAY ON RISING DEATH RATES DUE TO UNTREATED MENTAL ILLNESS

“Decades of neglecting mental health have led to a public health crisis that is taking more and more lives. We urgently need a new approach that reflects the seriousness of this crisis, which touches every family. Mental illness and substance misuse are treatable – this terrible waste of life does not have to continue. By investing in early intervention and addressing risks at every stage of life, as we are taking steps to do with ThriveNYC in New York City, we can improve lives and prevent people from dying prematurely from suicide and drug overdose. I strongly urge Congress to pass the Mental Health Reform Act of 2016 and the TREAT Act, and I urge others to join us in working to change the culture on mental health and substance use. We have the power to save the lives of our citizens and our loved ones, but we must use it.”

For more information, read a Guardian op-ed by First Lady Chirlane McCray on destigmatizing mental health. More information also can be found on Time.com by Dr. Mary T. Bassett, Commissioner of the Department of Health and Mental Hygiene. Information on the rising death rate in America can be found here.

###

[bookmark: _GoBack]
image1.png




